
      Himachal Pradesh  

Public Service Commission        

 

 

 

 CORRIGENDUM     Dated:- 10-12-2024  

 

 

Apropos to advertisement No. 27/12-2024 published in “The 

Tribune”, “Divya Himachal” on 04-12-2024 and (Giriraj Weekly) and detailed advertisement 

uploaded on Commission’s website (http://www.hppsc.hp.gov.in/hppsc/).  It is notified for the 

information of all concerned that the word “Medical Officer (General Wing)”  appearing in 

last line of Para-I of detailed advertisement may  be read as “Medical Officer (General Wing) 

Class-I, (Gazetted) on contract basis”. The other terms & conditions of the advertisement will 

remain unchanged. 

 

           Sd/- 

              (Nivedita Negi) IAS 

          Secretary 

           H.P. Public Service Commission 

                                                                                      Telephone No. 0177-2623786 
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